Winnipeg South Federal Liberal Association

Winnipeg South Federal Liberal Association Newsletter

Summer 2014

In this issue:

President's Message

Winnipeg South News

Our Candidate

Upcoming Events

President's Message

Greetings, fellow Liberals in Winnipeg South,

I trust you are all enjoying summer, now that it finally seems to have arrived. Recently, we've had some exciting events, which many of you were part of. First, we had a very exciting nomination meeting on May 26, at which Terry Duguid was acclaimed as our candidate in the next federal election. Terry gave a great speech, reminding us of why this is going to be such an important election, and how imperative it is that we replace the Harper government. The meeting room at CanadInn Fort Garry was awash in red and white, and the evening went off flawlessly, thanks to a great organizing committee headed by Ernie Gilroy and many volunteers. Then, on June 4, Winnipeg South hosted "Wonderful Wednesday" at Molgat Place, affectionately renaming it 'Whacky Wednesday'! Thanks to Bronwyn Lawton, Jacquie Field and Jean McKenzie, and the rest of the volunteers for making this a great success. We are blessed to have a superb volunteer force, and know we can count on all of you, especially when the campaign begins in earnest. I wish you and your families a wonderful and relaxing summer!

Chas van Dyck

President,

Winnipeg South Federal Liberal Association

p

Winnipeg South News

Terry Duguid Nomination Meeting Draws Enthusiastic Crowd



More than 300 people from across Winnipeg South and beyond gathered at

the CanadInns Fort Garry on Monday, May 26 for a Nomination Meeting to acclaim Terry Duguid as the Liberal Candidate for the federal riding of Winnipeg South. The crowd responded enthusiastically to Terry's rousing speech emphasizing a call to action in the next election.

The evening concluded with a reception,

including refreshments and ample opportunity to socialize and speak with the candidate.

Wonderful Wednesday

On Wednesday, June 4, Liberal Members and friends from across the city gathered for a Winnipeg South BBQ Bonanza complete with hot dogs, sliders and other treats.



WSFLA at Pride Day

Volunteer Jean McKenzie representing Winnipeg South Liberals at Pride Day, June 1.

The Winnipeg South Federal Liberal Association Now Has a Website! Find us online at https://winnipegsouth.liberal.ca/

Upcoming Events

Mark Your Calendars!

Winnipeg South will be hosting a science forum entitled "Ending the War on Science" on Tuesday, September 16 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm at St. John's College at the University of Manitoba. The forum will feature three guest speakers, Dr. Scott Findlay, Diane Orihel and Dr. Ted Hsu (MP for Kingston, ON), a panel discussion and refreshments. We look forward to seeing you there!

Our Candidate





Above: Terry at an Ethiopian Fundraiser in May, 2014.

Did you know? that our candidate, Terry Duguid was a Winnipeg City Councillor from 1989 to 1995, during which he introduced the city's blue box recycling program?

Follow Terry

Online at

http://terryduguid.ca/

http://winnipegsouth.liberal.ca/

On Twitter

@WSFLA

@TerryDuguid

On Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/terryduguidliberal

https://www.facebook.com/WSFLA

Did you know? that our candidate, Terry Duguid has a Bachelor of Science in Biology and a Master in Environmental Design?



The Victory Fund is the simplest and most affordable way to support the Liberal Party and help pursue our goals both nationally and locally.

The Victory Fund works like this:

- You make small, monthly contributions of \$10 dollars or more;
- Part goes to the national office and part goes to the riding of your choice.

Your personal contributions not only help the Liberal candidate in your riding but also allow the party to develop the policy that will help build a better Canada and share our vision from coast to coast to coast.

After a year-end tax credit of up to 75 per cent, your minimum \$10 monthly donation to the Victory Fund will cost you as little as \$2.50 per month - less than 10¢ a day! - to help build the Canada you want. Give to the Victory Fund and help build the Canada of tomorrow, today. https://action.liberal.ca/en/

VictoryFund

*All Victory Fund contributions include a membership to the Liberal Party of Canada.



Terry's father, World Curling Champion Don Duguid received the Order of Manitoba on May 21. They are joined by Izzy Idonije, also a recipient of the O of M.